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Alphabet of Science 

Can you believe this? Late last term the 

school was effected by COVID and on most 

days we only had two staff and two 

students! 

It didn’t stop us from participating in the 

usual combination of fun and learning that 

occurs all the time at Goolma PS. 

Miss Sanders, Mrs Ellis, Sarah and Isaiah 

jumped on the school bus and headed off 

to Wellington to see a show called ‘The 

Alphabet of Science’. 

 

 

 

 

 

For every letter of the alphabet there was 

a big scientific word and an experiment to 

match. The morning was full of explosions, 

fire, flying and floating objects, fog, jokes 

and even a jug of….WEE 

 

 

We stopped at the park for some lunch 

and a play on the awesome equipment 

before heading back to school. 

Easter Hat Parade 

The last week of term was full of Easter 

activities and making sure our hats were 

ready for the Easter Hat Parade at 

Ballimore PS. 

 

Before long it was Thursday and time for 

another bus trip. After singing some songs, 

showing off our hats and having some 

lunch it was time for the Easter Egg Hunt! 

It was great to meet new friends at 

Ballimore and catch up with our friends 

from Cassilis. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s great having everyone back 

now!!!Here’s our whole class at work. 
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Dates to Remember  

26.05.2022       Regional Library 

08.06.2022       Public Speaking Mudgee 

13.06.2022       Queen’s Birthday Public holiday 

29.06.2022       Athletics Carnival  Mudgee 

01.07/2022       End Term 2 

  

GOOLMA BUSH FIRE BRIGADE 

For the reporting of an incident or fire please use 

the EMERGENCY number 000 only. Do not use 

local numbers or UHF.  

For general business contact the Fire Control 

Officer on 63724434. The UHF CB contact is 

Channel 12 and is only for general use.  

MID-WESTERN Regional Council 

Mobile Library  

The next Library visit will be 26/06/22 Reminder   

to the Goolma Community that the Mobile        

Library comes to Goolma Public School from       

10- 11 am every three weeks during the school 

term.   Everyone is welcome to use this service. 

Anyone wishing to Advertise or any Special           

Announcements  

Please let us know and we will place it in our      

Newsletter  


